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PRESS RELEASE
Addition to the Bausch + Ströbel management team

From March 1st, 2018, Bernhard Frisch joins the management of 
Bausch+Ströbel Maschinenfabrik Ilshofen. The 49-year-old, who was born in 
the German federal state of Saarland and holds a degree in business 
management, will be in charge of the administrative departments.

Bernhard Frisch has until recently been working as Chief Financial Officer at Schunk 
GmbH & Co. KG and is apparently looking forward to new challenges: “Having the 
possibility to further enhance the processes of a world market leader and strengthen 
its standing in the administrative fields is what makes my new task attractive to me. I 
will be happy to contribute to continued and profitable growth at Bausch + Ströbel 
and to further expanding their position on the market and as a top employer in the 
region.”

There is much going on in these fields: The company, which manufactures filling and 
packaging machines for the pharmaceutical industry worldwide, has been growing at 
a brisk pace over the past years. Back in 2007, it had a workforce of 800. Today, 
1,400 employees are working at the headquarters in Ilshofen alone. Following the 
significant increase in personnel and the extensive construction measures 
accompanying this growth, further organizational development is now consistently 
being pressed ahead. The external advisory board implemented about one year ago 
actively supports the process.
Concerning Bernhard Frisch, both the advisory board and the partners are confident 
that they have found a specialist who, with all his experience and expertise, is the 
perfect match to complement the existing management team.
The family-run Bausch + Ströbel company deliberately relies on a mixed 
management team, consisting of partners and managing directors who did not start 
their professional careers at Bausch + Ströbel. The managing directors and partners 
are Markus Ströbel (Sales) and Thorsten Bullinger (Legal Department). Dr. Hagen 
Gehringer has been acting as Technical Director since 2013 and Gerhard 
Blumenstock is currently in charge of Production as an interim member of the 
management. In his position as Administrative Director, Bernhard Frisch will be 
responsible for Controlling, Accounting, Human Resources and other departments.
In these fields, Bernhard Frisch is endowed with a huge treasure trove of experience.
He held responsible positions in several enterprises over the past decades, where he
initiated and successfully implemented a variety of change and improvement 
processes. His two previous employments were at Wilhelm Layher GmbH & Co. KG, 
manufacturer and dealer of scaffolding, event systems and height access solutions 
with a workforce of around 1,500, and Schunk GmbH & Co. KG, a company with a 
staff of about 2,800 that manufactures and sells clamping equipment as well as 
gripping and automation systems.
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Bernhard Frisch, new Administrative Director at Bausch+Ströbel.



We will be pleased to provide further information on request.

Please contact: Tanja Bullinger
Tel.: +49 (07904) - 701816
Fax: +49 (07904) - 701888
E-Mail: tanja.bullinger@bausch-stroebel.de
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